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Dear editor, 
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Title: Combined molybdenum target X-ray and magnetic resonance imaging 

examinations improve breast cancer diagnostic efficacy 
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First of all, thank you for your careful guidance of this article. Revision has been 

made according to the suggestions of the reviewer: 
 

Reviewer: 06143286 

 

This is an interesting study of molybdenum target X-ray and magnetic 

resonance imaging in breast cancer diagnostics. The inclusion and exclusion 

criteria for the patients are reasonable and the characters of the patients are 

described in detail. Please discuss the limit of the manuscript. 

 

Reviewer: 06143333 

 

Early-stage breast cancer patients often lack specific clinical manifestations, 

and without timely diagnosis and intervention, the disease may progress, 

potentially invading the skin and the thoracic muscles and fascia. An early 

breast cancer diagnosis is critical. Radiological technology is constantly 

developing, and MRI is also valuable for diagnosing breast cancer; it has high 

soft-tissue resolution and plainly presents abnormal enhancements in breast 

images, providing an objective reference for diagnosing and evaluating breast 

cancer. This study explored the combined diagnostic efficacy of molybdenum 

target X-ray and MRI examinations to improve the early detection of breast 

cancer. The study is well designed and the methods are clearly described. The 

results are interesting and discussed with updated references. The reviewer 

suggests to accept this manuscript after a minor editing. No other special 

comments to the authors. 

After receiving the comments, we read the article carefully and found 

some small loopholes in the language of the article and made modifications and 

new language proofs are also provided. I discuss the limit of the manuscript.  

 



According to the suggestion, we changed the relavant description. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of 

Clinical Cases. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Lijuan Du 


